
 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Kindly note that virtual classes will not be there on Sunday 12th April 2020 on account of Easter. 

 

“Wishing all a joyful and blessed Easter” 

 

Dr.V Binumon 

Principal          9/4/2020 

 

         

 

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 


